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Summary

This report updates the Board on the work undertaken by the Barking and Dagenham, 
Havering and Redbridge (BHR) Integrated Care Partnership Board (ICPB) since the last 
meeting of the Health and Wellbeing Board. It appends the reports of the ICPB meetings 
on 24 April and 31 May 2017. 

Recommendation(s)

The Health and Wellbeing Board is recommended to note and discuss the reports of the 
Integrated Care Partnership Board.
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